
Minutes Alford Select Board

January 3, 2019

Executive Session

Meeting called to Order 9:05am

Present: Charles Ketchen, Peter Puciloski, Peggy Henden-Wilson, Monty Green, Highway 
Superintendent; Roxanne Germain

Town Counsel, Richard Dohoney, has resigned his position with the Town of Alford. Dohoney has 
recommended Stephen Pagnotta from the same firm to continue the Town Counsel role for the Town of 
Alford. Motion by Henden-Wilson to accept the resignation and appoint Stephen Pagnotta as the Town 
Counsel for the town until June 30, 2019. Seconded by Ketchen. Motion passes unanimously.  

Building Inspector Thomas Carmody, submitted his letter of resignation effective December 31, 2019. 
Discussion about who the town can get on short notice to fill this position until it can be advertised and 
interviews take place. Motion by Henden- Wilson to appoint Owen Wright as interim Building Inspector 
until January 31, 2019. Seconded by Puciloski. Motion passed unanimously.  

Highway update: Ms. Terino contacted National Grid and asked if it was possible to have a meeting with 
their arborist about the tree trimming and National Grid agreed.  Monty has a meeting with National 
Grid and Dorothy Terino on January 7, 2019 at 10am to discuss the trimming of the two maple trees in 
her front yard. 

Council on Aging- the Town of Alford currently does not have a representative to this board. Puciloski 
made the motion to appoint Peggy Henden-Wilson as the Town representative seconded by Ketchen.  
Motion passed.

Meeting adjourned 9:50am

Respectfully, 

Roxanne Germain


